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NEW PORTRAIT OF
JESUS UNVEILED

The new portrait by Anna

Talented artist is Anna has
unveiled her new portrait of
Jesus, using paint and a out-
line of pencil.

The artist yesterday

IMAGERY

When asked what my image of
Jesus was I said “to me he is a
caring person but powerful in
a lovely kind way” then I
painted this picture of how I
think he was.

What the artist thought

I think I have made my paint-
ing powerful by having the
wind blowing in his golden
cape. Also I think I have
shown him being caring by the
dove sitting on his stick that
shows the dove is not afraid.
Daniella commented, ‘I think
Anna's portrait is colourful
and pretty’.

Meghan commented, ‘I think
Anna is trying to show that he
is loving and caring. Well
done.’




